
 

New Mexico 
Maternal and Child Health Block Grant 2024 
The Maternal and Child Health Services Block Grant, Title V of the Social Security Act, is the only 
federal program devoted to improving the health of all women, children, and families. In Fiscal Year 
2022, 93% of all pregnant women, 99% of infants, and 61% of children nationwide benefitted from a 
Title V-supported service. To learn more about Title V, visit www.amchp.org.  
 
 

 
MCH Block Grant Funds to New Mexico 
FY 2020 $4,188,189  

FY 2021 $4,212,264 

FY 2022 $4,259,419 
 

*States must provide a $3 match for every four Federal dollars allocated. 

 

 
New Mexico Expenditures 
Funding by Source in FY 2022 

 

Percentage Served by the New 
Mexico MCH Program* 
97.0% Pregnant women 

100.0% Infants under one 

100.0% Children and adolescents 

  60.0% Children with special health care needs 
 
*2022 State/Jurisdiction Annual Reports Submitted to the Maternal 
and Child Health Bureau 
 

 
 

$7,181,900 

$4,259,419 

$4,054,244 

Program Income (46.35%)

Federal Allocation (27.49%)

State MCH Funds (26.16%)

http://www.amchp.org/


 

 

State spotlight: Expanding and Resourcing Doula Work in New Mexico 
New Mexico Black, Indigenous and People of Color policy experts worked with the New Mexico Medicaid 
leadership to design a reimbursement package for doulas to go live on July 1, 2024. With support from the New 
Mexico Department of Health, the work of the policy experts was sustained during this planning period, and Title 
V works to support doula and community health worker sustainability across New Mexico. 

 

 
Current Special Projects of Regional and National Significance (SPRANS)  
Special Projects of Regional and National Significance (SPRANS) funding complements the formula funding 
each state receives and helps ensure the success of state Title V, Medicaid, and CHIP programs by driving 
innovation, responding to emerging and entrenched issues, and building capacity for integrated systems of care 
for women, children, and families. 
 
Family Voices Network of Family-to-Family Health 
Family Voices, Albuquerque, NM (NM-01)  
 
State Maternal Health Innovation Program 
New Mexico Department of Health, Santa Fe, NM (NM-03) 
 
State Systems Development Initiative 
New Mexico Department of Health, Santa Fe, NM (NM-03) 

 
 

 
Additional links and ways to contact AMCHP:  
The New Mexico Department of Health, Division of Family Health uses Title V funds to protect and improve the 
health of New Mexico’s women, children, and families.  
 
For additional information about the Title V MCH Block Grant in your state, visit https://mchb.tvisdata.hrsa.gov/. 
  
For additional information about AMCHP, visit www.amchp.org or contact Sherie Lou Santos, AMCHP Chief 
Government Affairs Officer, ssantos@amchp.org.  
 
 

 
For more information, contact:  
MCH Director                                         CSHCN Director State Family Leader 
Eirian Coronado                                      Susan Chacon Cathy Salazar 
Title V MCH Director                               CSHCN Director Family Leader 
(505) 901-1152                                       (505) 476-8860 (505) 476-8892 
Eirian.Coronado@doh.nm.gov               Susan.Chacon@doh.nm.gov csalazar.nm.mch.cms@gmail.com 
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